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Year 5 & 6 Philharmonic Concert 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 11th March, Years 5 and 6 will be visiting the Philharmonic Hall to take part in 
one of the Royal Philharmonic Society’s Key Stage 2 Concerts – The World in One City – a 
Musical Journey. This is part of our spring curriculum for music. 
 
The concert starts at 1.30pm and will last for 1 hour and 15 minutes. The children will return 
to school at approximately 3.30pm. School will update parents of any changes or delays. 
 
The children will require the following: 
Full school uniform with black shoes and coat (no PE kits for year 5) 
Inhaler if needed. 
 
To cover the cost of the coach travel and the concert ticket the price will be £12 per child. 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip as soon as possible, or if your paying 
on School Gateway you can tick consent online. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Year 5 & 6 Teachers 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Philharmonic Hall Concert – Tuesday 11th March 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………. Class ……………. to attend the above 
concert. 
 
I enclose £12.00 cash towards the cost of the trip  
 
I have paid by School Gateway   
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………… 
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